
12.2 Petition – Request for Special Meeting of Council 
 
 
A petition signed by 135 residents of the City of Melville and one non-resident was submitted 
by Mr Thomas Lapsley on 8 February 2023 and reads as follows:  
 

“We, the undersigned, all being electors of the City of Melville, respectfully the Council 
arrange a special meeting of Electors to all residents to raise concerns and further 
discuss the development DAP-2022-16 at 391 Canning Hwy, 36-38A Waddell Rd and 
167 Stock Rd in Palmyra with the Council.”  

 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Council acknowledge the petition bearing 136 signatures, and at this time take 
no further action. 


